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EYFS have had a fantastic Summer term and I cannot believe the end of the Year is here! All the 
children have continued to work incredibly hard in all of their learning and they are ready for a new 
challenge in their next year group. We are so proud of every child’s achievements and we would like 
to take the opportunity to say thank you for your continued support. Have a lovely summer and we 

will see you in September!  

 We have enjoyed watching our 
plants grow this summer and used 

them for observational art. 

Sports Day: We enjoyed taking on a variety of races for our EYFS Sports Day. It was great having out 
parents and carers there to cheer us on! 

The volcano project: This term the children decided they 
wanted to make a real volcano! Mrs O’Kane has worked 
with the children through each stage of the process too 

build our very own working volcano.  

We have enjoyed using the summer 
sun to create some shadow art!  

  

This term we introduced the new phonics scheme 
Little Wandle. We have been working very hard to 
learn phase 2 and 3 sounds as well as working on 
our reading and writing skills. We are so proud of 

how much we have achieved in just one term!  


